Dear CDM Executive Board,

I have looked through the four draft documents pertaining to Review of the registration and issuance process.

It’s great to learn that the period of publication of the request for registration is now changed from 56 days to 28 days. I would propose that period of publication of the request for issuance remain as 15 calendar days instead of 21 days. 
Your consideration will be highly appreciated.

Thanks and best regards.

